
 
 

 
 
 
 

Report 

WORKSHOP ON “CAREER GROWTH” 

Date: March 28, 2022 

Venue: Seminar Hall, 9th Floor, Block 9 

Time: From 12pm Onwards 

 

Commpact - The Commerce Society of Maharaja Agrasen Institute of Management Studies 
organized a workshop on ‘‘Career Growth’’ in association with iQuanta, on March 28, 2022. The 
event was conducted at Seminar Hall, 9th Floor, Block 9. The workshop began at 12pm. The 
workshop was attended by 85 students of MAIMS. 

 

Our host, Gunika began the event by giving the welcome address and a brief introduction about 

Commpact and iQuanta. 

 

Mr. Hitesh is the creative head of iQuanta. He has guided more than 1000 students to achieve the 99+ 

percentile. Mr. Shashank is a faculty with iQuanta. He has 15 years of experience in Verbal ability 

and reading comprehension. Mr. Suresh Nigam is Quant faculty in iQuanta and has 10 years of 

experience in teaching Quants to students.  

 
Soon after the introduction, the stage was handed over to the iQuanta representative Mr. Shashank 

Gupta, and Mr. Hitesh Hariramani for a detailed introduction to iQuanta.  

 

He started the session with a little ice-breaking conversation with the audience, to which the audience 

showed engagement. He gave a briefing to the students regarding how to prepare for the CAT exam, 

which subjects need to give more time during the preparation of any Competitive exams.  

 

Upon elaborating on different current and future-ready professions he showed us the various 

opportunities these professions offer and how planning plays a base-building role. He told some entry 

barriers in various professions and possible ways to overcome them. 
 
He listed some key skills and courses which are required in today’s scenario for good growth. He 

interacted with the audience and answered their queries and concluded the session. It was indeed a 

very interactive session 

 

The speaker’s address was followed by the Vote of Thanks conveyed by Gunika. The event was 

graced with the presence of dignitaries from our college and the society’s faculty coordinators. After 

conveying our sincere gratitude to all those present in the seminar hall, we ended the workshop at 2 

pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


